
McGuffey PK-8 School 
3456 Tod Ave. NW, 
Warren, Ohio 44485 

      330-675-6980 
Fax: 330-367-6981 

 

 
 
 
January 30, 2023 

 

Dear McGuffey Parents/Guardians: 

 

Your McGuffey 8th grader will be attending high school very soon, and much of high school is spent preparing for 

life after graduation.  While graduation may seem far into the future, it is not too soon for students to begin 

thinking about life after high school.  They must begin considering all of the opportunities available to them.  

Undoubtedly, the best way for students to get excited about their future and make informed decisions is to let them 

experience some of the possibilities first hand.   

 

On Tuesday, March 21, 2023, your 8th grader will have the opportunity to attend the TCTC Eighth Grade 

Experience.  This event will take place from 11:15am-1:10pm at the Trumbull Career and Technical Center.  

They will review options for students in high school and TCTC students will highlight necessary steps to find 

success with these options.  Most importantly, your student will get to tour several careers/programs and will 

participate in hands-on experiences in the labs. 

 

With over 30 careers in one building, TCTC provides a unique opportunity for students to visit and see many 

future options under one roof.  By considering their skills, strengths, and passions, students will have an engaging 

experience that will be helpful as they enter their final four years of school. 

 

Buses will pick up students from McGuffey at approximately 10:55am, transport them to TCTC for the program, 

and return them to McGuffey by approximately 1:30pm. 

 

I look forward to having our students explore these wonderful career opportunities!  All McGuffey Eighth Graders 

are invited.   

 

Kind Regards, 

R. Middleton, LPSC 

School Counselor, McGuffey Grades 5-8 

Office: 232 

Phone: 330-675-6980 Ext. 5232 

Email: robert.middleton@neomin.org 

 
 

 

  


